
From: Ann Glang
To: J1SS Exhibits
Cc: Sen Courtney; Rep Kotek; Rep Drazan; Sen.FredGirod@state.or.us
Subject: Support for SB 1606: Access to Care for Oregonians with Disabilities
Date: Wednesday, June 24, 2020 8:16:27 PM

To Whom it May Concern,

I am writing in support of SB 1606. I believe that Oregonians experiencing disability should 
be able to access healthcare, use support from people they trust while they are hospitalized 
and have support when making end of life decisions. 

Given COVID-19, this is an emergency. These changes cannot wait until next year because 
people with disabilities are experiencing these barriers to health care today.

I am the parent of a young adult with disabilities. Without SB 1606 I would not be able to be 
with her at the hospital or provide support if she is asked to sign documents. 

This is a simple fix for an urgent problem.

Thank you,

Ann Glang

Eugene, Oregon


